
From: n newton
To: Clerk"s Office
Subject: Question and Answer period
Date: April 1, 2021 6:40:46 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Could you please find out why patients in Peace Arch Hospital are not being vaccinated.

One patient has been in hospital since February 14, 2021, is over 90 years of age and despite 
enquiries to many agencies, is still unvaccinated.

Surely these patients should be some of the first to be vaccinated considering the many
infections found in so many hospitals.

Sincerely

N. Newton

mailto:newtna@telus.net
mailto:ClerksOffice@whiterockcity.ca


From: Cathy Wiebe (DH) [FH] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 6, 2021 6:03:24 PM
Subject: RE: Question and Answer Period - PAH Patients Not Being Vaccinated

We have recently added our new in-hospital immunization program as of March 31. All in-
patients who are over the age of 70 and/or identify as indigenous are being offered!
vaccinations at this time. This program will be capturing patients on a weekly basis and!
likely will increase over time.

Please let me know if there are any other questions or concerns. The below individual if still!
in hospital should have been offered and/or received there vaccination now.

Sincerely,

Cathy

Cathy Wiebe, RN, BSN, MSN
Executive Director White Rock/South Surrey and Delta Health Services & Peace Arch and Delta 
Hospitals

Assistant: Karen L. McIntyre

KarenL.McIntyre@fraserhealth.ca
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